
McMath 2025 Valedictory Ceremony Ticket 

 

This year’s Valedictory Ceremony will take place at the Chan Center for the Performing Arts (UBC) on 

Wednesday, June 11th, 2025 from 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. The McMath staff (teachers, support staff and 

administration) are working hard to provide the Class of 2025 with a memorable ceremony to celebrate this 

momentous occasion. This event will also be live streamed. More information regarding the ceremony will be 

provided to Grads in early June. 
 

Guest tickets for the Valedictory Ceremony are being sold at a cost of $10.00 each. PLEASE NOTE: Two tickets 

are already included in your Valedictory Fee of $60.00. As they are the stars of the show, grads do not need 

a guest ticket for themselves. At this point Grads are allowed to purchase one additional ticket and put in a 

request at the office for more tickets as necessary. Additional requests will be considered depending on 

availability. **It is recommended that families refrain from paying travel expenses for out-of-town guests 

to attend the Valedictory Ceremony until they have received confirmation of their allotted tickets for this 

event. 

****Please complete this portion of the form and return to Business Assistant by Thurs, April 24th, 2025 *** 
Student 

Student Name:   Number:   

Parent/ Guardian Signature:   Date:   
 

 

ROUND ONE Ticket Sales 
Each Grad may purchase an additional one (1) guest ticket via School CashOnline. If you are unable to pay online, 

cash/cheque is acceptable. Please give cash/cheque to our Business Assistant, Ms. Hu, in her office. 

 

Please check off one of the boxes below to advise how you will purchase a Round 1 Ticket: 

I purchased a Round 1 Guest Ticket ($10) via School Cash Online and received a receipt. 

 

I have submitted $10 Cash/Cheque with this form. 

 

             

ROUND TWO Ticket Sales 
Each Grad may request additional guest tickets (NOTE: this is over and above the two (2) tickets already included in the 

Valedictory fee and the one (1) ticket purchased in Round One = 3 Guest Tickets in all so far). 

 

Advise your Round Two ticket request on this form and submit to Ms. Hu, by 3:00pm Thursday April 24th in 

her office. Do not pay for your Round Two requested tickets at this time. 

Grads will be told how many extra tickets they will receive on Thursday, May 8th via an email to the parents 

and student. 

Round Two Tickets must be paid by Thursday, May 15th. Tickets will be made available for others to 

purchase if payment has not been received at that time. 

 

I am requesting   additional guest ticket(s) and understand that if demand exceeds supply, the following 

process will be used: 

Available seats will be distributed evenly to Grads submitting requests (e.g. 2 additional tickets per request) 

 
**** You will receive your purchased tickets on Grad Rehearsal Day – Friday June 6th *** 


